
Mrs. Tomasetti 
September 25th Newsletter 
Room 12  
 
Dear Duzine Families, 

We have been busy at school! In ​math 
we are learning/reviewing strategies to help 
us add easily. As mathematicians we have 
learned to use a 100’s chart efficiently, as well 
as working on a daily activity called the Number of the Day. We can not 
wait for you to see our hard work! 
In ​ELA​ we learned about nouns and reviewed/learned the definition of 
vowels, consonants and syllables. We will soon discuss proper nouns 
and verbs. This information will help us when writing complete sentences 
and help with our spelling of unknown words. 
In ​Social Studies​ we came up with rules that will help us all be safe learn 
the best we can while at school. We signed this agreement on 
September 17th~ Constitution Day. 
In ​Science ​we have been anxiously waiting for our butterfly to emerge. 
We happily set it free on Monday! 
In ​reading​ we practiced choosing just right books from our classroom 
library. We are beginning a unit on Schema and Connections. 
 
Please have your child return their ​library book​ for 
our upcoming library class on​ Thursday, 
September 26th.  
 
*Just a reminder that ​we are a peanut free classroom! 
Please keep this in mind when packing a snack for your 
child. Peanut products may be eaten in the cafeteria. 
Thank you so much for your cooperation!     ​OVER PLEASE 



 
*School​ will be ​closed​ for students on Monday, September 30th for 
Rosh Hashanah. 
 
*​Esopus Meadows field trip October 2, 2019.​  Mark 
your calendar. ​Thank you for sending in your 
child’s permission slip. I have collected all of them. 
For those of you who checked off to chaperone 
our trip, thank you. I am confirming that you are 
coming along with us. Please remember : 

● This is an all day trip beginning at 9:45 and 
returning approximately 1:45 

● Lunch from home is necessary on this day for everyone​. If 
you would like your child to get a bag lunch from the 
cafeteria, ​please notify me by the end of this week.  

● Please dress for the weather that day. 
 
*​Duzine Open House​ is Thursday, September 26th from 6:00-8:00 
pm. ​Parents may enter second 
grade classrooms from 7:30 -8:00. 
The complete schedule was sent 
home last week.  
 
 
 
 
*Scholastic book orders​ were placed 
and should arrive by the middle of next 
week! Thank you placing your orders or sending them in on time! It is 
appreciated! 
 
As always, Thank you for your continued support. Please feel free to contact me 
anytime with questions or concerns. 


